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December 11, 2015 

 
Next week is our last week of school before the winter break. It has been an eventful term. We have had many 
exciting activities taking place this term. Report cards go home today. 
 
Special Events happening next week include: 

1. Wednesday December 16 is our awards assembly from 9:00 - 9:30 am. This assembly is an opportunity to 
acknowledge those students with exemplary and noteworthy attendance and late records and those 
students who are exemplary citizens in our school community in the area of attitude, work habits and 
social responsibility for the first Reporting period.  An invitation will be sent home with your child on 
Monday if they are receiving an award at our assembly. Please feel free to attend. 
After the assembly, from 9:30 – 10: 15 am we will be singing carols in the gym. You are welcome to join us 
and sing along. 

2. Thursday December 17, Lost and Found items will be on display in the lobby until today, after which we 
will be donating them to a local charity. Please check it out and take any clothing belonging to your 
children home. 

3. Friday December 18, we start the day with carol singing in the gym followed by our annual school wide 
Pajama and Pancake Breakfast. Breakfast will be served to all the students in the school following our 
carol sing-a-long. Students are encouraged to wear their pajamas. Parents are invited to join us for carols. 
Litter less Pancake Breakfast – December 18, 2015: We are asking families to help us eliminate the use of 
disposable plates and cutlery for our pancake event. Students are asked to bring their own non-breakable 
plate and cutlery to school in a bag.  

4. Westview Bandstand at the Movies ticket request is coming home today Friday, Dec.11 and is due 
December 18, 2015, maximum of 2 tickets per family. 

5. PAC Pizza Lunch is Friday December 18, 2015. Forms and money are due on Monday December 14, 2015. 
6. New for January!! Westview PAC now has a brand new mailbox at the front foyer of the school. For your 

convenience all PAC lunch order or fundraising orders etc. will now be dropped off in there.  

                                                    
 
School closes for Winter Break on Friday, December 18 and re-opens on Monday, January 4. 
 
Happy Holidays to you and your family! 
 
 
 
Barbara Leigh    Kate Lechleiter  
Principal     Vice-Principal 


